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Please publish the following legal notice on Friday, January 11, 2013, or 

as soon as possible thereafter, and bill the Housing Works (assumed 

business name of Central Oregon Regional Housing Authority) at the 

address below. We also require an Affidavit of Publication for this notice. 
 

Thank you for your assistance regarding this matter. If you have any 

questions, please contact me at 541-323-7402 or via e-mail 

lhill@housing-works.org 

 

 

 

Housing Works will hold a Board Meeting on Wednesday, January 

23, 2013 at 3:00 p.m. at Housing Works, located at 405 SW 6
th

 

Street, Redmond, OR 97756 and with electronic communication 

with Board members. 

 

Principal subjects anticipated to be considered include general 

business. A draft agenda for the meeting will be posted under 

Legal Notices on the Housing Works web site at 

www.oregonhousingworks.org. 

 

If you have any questions or need special accommodations, please 

contact Lori Hill at (541) 323-7402.  For special assistance due to 

motion, vision, speech and hearing disabilities, the toll free number 

of CenturyLink’s services for customers with disabilities is 1-800-

223-3131. 

 

Cyndy Cook, Executive Director 

Housing Works 

(abn Central Oregon Regional Housing Authority) 

 

 

 


